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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I just wanted to let you know what a wonderful day we have had in school today. It has been so lovely to 
see all the children back in school and goodness how they have grown since Christmas! It has also been 
nice to see our parents today also and we thank you for supporting us with face coverings and the route 
around the school building.  
 
Understandably, some children were anxious returning to school today but they have settled in well and 
are happy to be back. I know that all staff feel exactly the same as me and are so happy to see everyone 
and to see, hear and feel the buzz around school. 
 
The way the children have adapted today is a credit to you so thank you once again for your support. We 
are looking forward to a bright few weeks ahead despite the ongoing restrictions.  
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Driver 
Head of School 

 


